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March 7, 2019 

BUC Surcharge application – Far East  

Effective April 01st, 2019 

Dear Valued Customer,   

 

Please be advised about the application of “BUC – Bunker Surcharge” for all DRY shipments from both eastbound; 

between Asia and East Coast of South America (AAT), effective from April 01st 2019. 

The new BUC is floating and replaces the existing BAF, EBS, FAF & CLS and its mechanism is open and revised monthly.  

For April 2019, please regard the following rates: 

TRADE LANE BOUND TARIFF(USD/TEU) 

AAT East Coast of South America POLs on East Bound  50 

 

                If you have any question regarding this information, please contact your local sales representative.  

We thank you for your business and look forward to continuously supply your global transportation needs.  

  

 

Yours sincerely, 

COSCO Shipping Lines (Brazil) 


